
Minutes – December 11, 2016 
 
 
 
A short club meeting was held before the club’s holiday party at the Double O 
Grill, 1536 U.S. 9, Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 at 12 Noon.  Attending were 
Andrew and Carol Schmidt, Jessica Ruit, Tom Nisonger, Joan Vorbach, 
Nancy and Farrell Patrick, Patty Wong, Ed Choma, Tom Scuccimarra, Doris 
Rogers, Dorothy Basini, Janet Rosdil, and Joan Kimmel. 
 
Election of officers 
 
The current officers (Nancy Patrick (President), Jessica Ruit (Vice President), 
Joan Kimmel (Secretary) and Andrew Schmidt (Treasurer)) had previously  
indicated their willingness to continue in their respective roles in 2017.  No 
other nominations were submitted, either prior to the party, nor from the 
attendees at the party.  The club voted to re-elect the current slate of officers.   
 
Charitable donations 
 

The club voted to donate $50 as follows: 
$25 to NY State Parks, to be used for the Walkway Over the Hudson 
$25 to the Museum of the Hudson Highlands  
 
Possible group walk of the new Southampton event 
 
The club voted to investigate the possibility of holding a group walk of the 
new Southampton walk in the fall of 2017, and to include a dinner on 
Saturday evening and an overnight stay in the area.  Andrew will be in touch 
with Mike Green about this.   
 
New info for 2017 
 
Andrew handed out the club brochure listing all of our year round and 
seasonal events for 2017, the tentative calendar of events for 2017, and the 
history of the club.  All of this material will also be posted on our web site.   
 
Reminder of December 17th walk in New York City 
 
Andrew reminded the group about the walk scheduled for this Saturday, 
December 17th.  The club is planning to walk the NYC High Line Park/ Little 
Italy / Chinatown YRE sponsored by the Princeton Area Walkers.    
 
 

.   


